
 

 
 

The Gary Hicks Memorial Award 

 

Attention Biology & Marine Biology Honours 
Students 

 
 

The Gary Hicks Memorial Award was established in 1997 in memory of Dr. Gary 
Hicks. Gary was a faculty member in the Biology Department at Dalhousie 
University for 27 years, where he taught developmental and plant biology and 
played a leading role in running the Honours programme. Gary will long be 
remembered for his enthusiasm for teaching, his caring nature as an advisor, and 
his dedication to Biology and biology students. 

 
 

To perpetuate Gary’s memory, the University in conjunction with Gary’s family 
established an annual award to be given to a student in the Honours program in 
Biology or Marine Biology whose major area of study is in Plant Science, 
and to whom the award will financially assist his/her studies. To this end, the 
award will be given in the fall semester. 

 
 
 

Deadline for completed applications 27 October 2023. See additional 
details below. 



 

 

 
 
 

Name: 

Student #: 

Address: 

Phone Number: 

Email Address: 

Program & Year of Study: 

Major Area of Study in BIOLOGY or MARINE BIOLOGY: 

 
 
When submitting your application, include: 1) this completed application form, 2) a 
BRIEF LETTER outlining why you feel that you are a suitable recipient of a Gary 
Hicks Memorial Award, and 3) a current unofficial transcript. 

 
 
The student applicant must bundle these three documents into A SINGLE PDF 
FILE and email it to Margaret Cooper (mhcooper@dal.ca) by 27 October 
2023. 

 

The Gary Hicks Memorial Award ~ Student Application Form


